
LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 
POLICY SUBCOMMITTEE 

LEBANON MIDDLE SCHOOL LIBRARY MEDIA CENTER 
SPECIAL MEETING 

May 8, 2012 
7:00 PM 

AGENDA 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 
 PRESENT:    Melissa Hofmann, Acting Chairman  Keith Wentworth 
    Stephen Nelson     

    
 ABSENT  Donna Skaats 
 
ALSO PRESENT:    Superintendent of Schools, Janet Tyler; Lyman High School Principal, 
Stephen Salisbury; Lebanon Middle School Principal, Robert Laskarzewski 
 
I. CALL TO ORDER 

M. Hofmann called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM at the Lebanon Middle School Media 
Center at 891 Exeter Road, Lebanon, CT.  
 

II. Review and discuss policies recommended by Shipman and Goodwin: 
  #5132 Student Dress  

 Administrators were asked if they feel that they are currently having an issue with the 
policy that is in place.    Administrators feel that the policy is working and gives them the 
flexibility to make decisions based upon the clothing trends.   Subcommittee members 
discussed if the students clothing is appropriate for a school (i.e. hats, hoodies).  
Administrators will provide the subcommittee members with the wording in the 
handbooks for review at their next meeting. 

     
 #5145.12 Search and Seizure 
 Current policy includes a K-9 section which Shipman and Goodwin’s does not.   
 Subcommittee recommends staying with current policy. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:19 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Deborah Saucier, Recording Secretary 
   
  
 
       


